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MAYOR SCHNEIDER INVITED TO SPEAK AT THE ASSOCIATED GENERAL
CONTRACTORS (AGC) OF MISSOURI NEWS CONFERENCE

Picture above is Mayor Schneider as he addresses the audience at the Associated General Contractors (AGC) of 
Missouri news conference that was held on Tuesday, October 3rd at the North County Tech High School. 
Pictured to the Mayor’s left is Tom Heeger who is with the St. Louis Construction Cooperative organization.

The AGC of Missouri represents the united voice of the construction industry throughout the state of Missouri. 
AGC of Missouri represents over 525 commercial, industrial, heavy and highway contractors, industry partners 
and related firms in 110 counties across the state and operates offices in St. Louis and Jefferson City.
 
During the week of October 2nd – 6th the AGC is celebrating BuildMO Week throughout Missouri to call 
attention to and celebrate the importance of the construction industry to Missouri’s economy.  The construction 
industry creates jobs, spurs additional economic development and improves communities. This year’s 
BuildMO Week emphasis is on the employment outlook in Missouri’s construction industry as well as career 
and technical programs.

As a member of 21st Century Missouri Transportation System Task Force Mayor Schneider mentioned the 
importance of the contributions and viewpoints of AGC and has requested that John Stiffler the new appointed 
Executive Secretary-Treasurer of the St. louis Building & Construction Trades Council be on the agenda to 
speak to represent the interest of AGC at the transportation task force hearing scheduled for October 18 at the 
Meremac Community College.
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